WAYNE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF EDUCATION

COLLEGE OF MEDICINE 1401 RIVARD STREET DETROIT 7, MICHIGAN

June 17, 1955

DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMY

Mr. S. R. Ovshinsky 19935 Forrer Detroit, Michigan

Dear Mr. Ovshinsky:

I am sorry for the delay in writing you and I hope this letter reaches you at what I presume is your home address.

Dr. Morin and I read your paper with a great deal of interest. We both feel that it contains some extremely worthwhile and provocative ideas. We also feel that your study in this direction should, by all means, be kept up.

Have you ever given any thought to the possibility of testing out some of these things experimentally? It seemed to us that experimental proof should certainly be sought for. You might be interested, at some future time, in doing something experimentally here at the medical school.

I am going to be away on a sabbatical leave for a year beginning July first. Dr. Morin will be Head of the Department while I am gone. I think it will be very nice if the two of you got together and talked some of these problems over.

I am looking forward to visiting with you again when I am back from California.

Sincerely yours,

Ernest Gardner, M. D.

Professor of Anatomy

cc: Dr. F. A. Morin